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WELCOME BACK to the 2018-2019 DCW Membership Year 

 

 
We currently have 838 members and community supporters 

 

 
* * October 31st is the official annual dues expiration date each year * * 

 
 

➢ AUTOMATED RENEWAL NOTICES: Our 60-day courtesy renewal notices will go out via email on September 1, 

2018; if necessary, 30-day and 7-day reminders will follow. 

➢ WAIT!  WAIT!  If you are in doubt about your expiration date, check your online profile BEFORE you renew 

again!!  If you have paid for multiple years, you WILL NOT receive an automated notice this year and do not need 

to renew. 

RENEW ONLINE AT WWW.DELTACLIPPEDWINGS.ORG 

Your USERNAME is your email (unless you changed to something else). 

Your PASSWORD?  Can’t remember?  Click on “FORGOT PASSWORD” to create a new one to proceed. 

MEMBERSHIP FORM: You may still submit the paper form attached to this newsletter or print one from our 

website.  Mail form and check to: Delta Clipped Wings, Inc., PO Box 19773, Atlanta, GA 30325-9773. 

NOTE: The membership form will ONLY be attached to the September and October newsletters. 

RED BOOK DIRECTORY: The directory goes to print before Thanksgiving and the number ordered is based on the 

number of renewals received by October 31st.      

NOTE: If you do not want a hard copy of the RED BOOK directory, you can click on/check off  

“Red Book Opt Out” at the bottom of the renewal form. 

DIRECTORY DISTRIBUTION: Directories will be distributed at the December luncheon.  All remaining directories 

will be mailed the last week of December 2018. 

➢ EXPIRATION DATES: Expiration dates on your confirmation email are highlighted in YELLOW to help you 

remember when your dues expire. 

➢ NEW MEMBERS: If a member joins AFTER May 1st and BEFORE October 31st, the expiration date will need to be 

“pushed forward” a year by us (or further if you paid for more than one year), 

➢ POSTAGE DONATION: Some of our members donate extra money for postage when they renew their dues to 

offset our mailing costs.  If you want to change/delete that amount online, be sure to make that change in the 

“postage donation” box in your profile BEFORE you hit SUBMIT.  Otherwise, the amount you entered in the past 

will carry through into the next year. 

mailto:tsmodi@bellsouth.net%20~%20(404)
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➢ CONTACT CHANGES: We prefer you to make any changes to your online profile yourself.  However, if you have 

TROUBLE doing that, contact Suzi Modisett (tsmodi@bellsouth.net) or Sue Zino (sszino45@gmail.com) 

E-NEWSLETTER: HELP us reduce mailing costs by choosing to receive your THE BRIEFING SHEET via email.  

The emailed version is very colorful and can now also be viewed from a “Newsletter” drop-down box on the 

website after you log into the Member Login section.  We have archived the 2014-15, 2015-16, 2016-17 and 

2017-2018 issues. 
 

DON’T FORGET … YOU CAN ACCESS THE ONLINE DIRECTORY AT ANY TIME THROUGH THE  

MEMBERS LOGIN SECTION … www.deltaclippedwings.org 

 

 

   

 

 
Welcome Aboard 

 

It’s a great feeling getting back into the swing of a new year here at DCW.  We hope everyone had a fun, relaxing and 

adventurous Summer. 

There are some ideas and changes that came about during the off-season.  After some well appreciated suggestions, 

we have decided to add two luncheons back to our schedule, April and December.  Please see “Save the Date” on page 

5.  

Our annual Holiday Bazaar will be at a new venue, the Hilton Atlanta Airport on Virginia Avenue!  More info to follow. 

Please try to attend the September luncheon (Friday, the 28th) at Ray’s on the River where we will have some special 

guest speakers.   

FYI: You will notice in the September luncheon section we have a new person in charge of Reservations … Bettie Asip.  

Please join us in thanking our outgoing Reservation Chair, Alva Blake, for her many years in this important job. 

We look forward to seeing y’all there. 

RoyAnne Donnelly  
Co-President 

flygirlroy@yahoo.com ~ (770) 855.5476 

Donna Wilson 
Co-President 

wilson6832@bellsouth.net ~ (770) 957.6832 
 
 

 

 

                                                 

In Memoriam 

Those we love can never be more than a thought away… 

for as long as there is a memory, they live in our hearts to stay. 

~ Author Unknown ~  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Sadly, we lost four members since our last newsletter in May.  

Please keep the families and loved ones of these ladies in your thoughts and prayers. 

 

                                      Norma Mary Webb  

                   November 23, 1919 - May 11, 2018 | FA Class 07/10/1946 

After suffering a stroke in March, Norma passed on May 11th. 

For those of you wishing to do so, donations may be made in Norma’s memory to the La Grange 

Independent School District.  Make checks payable to LGISD NORMA WEBB SCHOLARSHIP FUND and 

mail it to PO Box 518, La Grange, TX 78945.  

Unfortunately we do not have a physical address for condolences; however, online condolences may be posted at 

www.fayettememorialfuneralhome.com/notices/Norma-Webb 

As many of you know, Norma was somewhat of a legend … She was with Delta from July 1946 to July 2002 … 56 

years!!!!!  In May of 1998 PEOPLE magazine featured Norma in the following article … I thought you might be 

interested in it:  

http://www.fayettememorialfuneralhome.com/notices/Norma-Webb
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FLYING HIGH  

By Bruce Frankel | May 25, 1998 | people.com/archive/flying-high-vol-49-no-20/ 

As Delta Flight 32 climbs out of Atlanta en route to Munich, gray-haired Norma 

Webb pops open a bottle of champagne and, despite some turbulence, pours it 

without spilling a drop.  The spry 78-year-old flight attendant walks up and down the 

aisle offering plastic glasses of bubbly to coach passengers.  Nine hours later, after 

pushing meal carts, picking up trays and answering call buttons nonstop, Webb, still 

smiling, begins folding blankets as dawn breaks over Germany. 

Delta Air Lines’ oldest flight attendant shows no signs of preparing her 52-year 

career for a landing.  And with no mandatory retirement age, the airline isn’t 

pressuring her to quit as long as she can handle the annual emergency tests required 

by the Federal Aviation Administration.  “I’ve been a little piece of Delta,” Webb 

says modestly. “It’s been my life.” 
 

With more seniority than any flight attendant in Delta history, she still logs up to 85 air-hours a month on 

international flights.  In March, Webb flew from home base in Atlanta to Barcelona, Munich and Rio.  “She does it 

because she likes it,” says supervisor Jill Houk, 50, “There’s an old graciousness about her.”  Adds Delta pilot David 

Hazen, 44: “She is amazing.  I want her vitamins.” 

Over the years, the petite air hostess has honed her unflappable skills: to wake snoring passengers - “a little punch in 

the arm”; to get the smelly-footed to put on their shoes - “Sir, put on your shoes please.”  She has weathered an 

occasional pinch - “Please don’t ever do that again” - with the same aplomb she displayed when a bolt of lightning sliced 

through the cabin.  “I just smiled like it never happened,” Webb says.  “There’s no need to be scared if you’re not 

grounded.” 

Webb took to the skies in 1946 at 26 after a two-year stint as the American Red Cross program director in Bari, 

Italy.  At first, she dismissed a friend’s suggestion that she become a stewardess.  “Mostly, they hired beauty queens 

and Maids of Cotton,” she says.  But she applied anyway and was hired.  Moving from Houston to Memphis to become a 

flight attendant, she left behind a flock of suitors and fell in love with flying.  “It was a wonderful job,” says Webb.  

“It still is.  Flying is the fast living of life.” 

It wasn’t so fast back then.  Flying in DC-3s, with cruising speeds of 170 mph, roaring engines and no pressurization, 

“was like being in a steam kettle,” Webb recalls.  Stewardesses, as they were called then - “I don’t care what they call 

me, as long as I get my paycheck” - labored to make the (nearly all-male) passengers comfortable, talking, playing 

cards and sometimes dining with them on layovers.  To Webb’s dismay, such old-fashioned service has gone the way of 

the Sunday chicken potpies Delta used to serve.  “Now, there’s no time,” she says of the laptop generation.  “They’re 

busy working or sleeping.” 

Webb, who at 40 was forced into a desk job for nine years by age restrictions - which have since been dropped, along 

with a ban on marriage - has seen her share of airborne celebrities: Elvis (“I had barely heard of him”), Dolly Parton 

(“We asked how she kept her figure”) and Hugh Downs (“He sat up all night and talked to me”).  But for her the true 

thrill of the job has been living out a childhood dream.  The youngest of six children born to Houston produce broker 

George Webb and his wife, Nellie, “I’d sit on the front porch and watch the clouds go by and think, ‘Wouldn’t it be fun 

to travel and see other places?’” Webb recalls. 

She credits an unmarried aunt, a schoolteacher with whom she was sent to live during the Depression, with providing 

her with a model of independence - and a passion for education.  Webb, who worked as a state clerk and a lifeguard 

while at the University of Texas at Austin, began sending $10 a month in 1946 to help fund scholarships at what is 

now Rhodes College in Memphis.  A frugal woman with no children (at 60, she married a butcher, who died seven years 

later), she has since helped dozens of students.  Recently, after learning her neighbor in La Grange, Texas, was 

struggling to put a daughter through nursing school, Webb put up $3,000.  “Money comes and goes,” she says.  “When 

you leave this earth, what are you going to say that you did?” 

Webb - whose house in La Grange is filled with complimentary bottles of shampoo and decks of Delta playing cards - 

did think about retiring, once, when her husband, Stanley, was alive.  But when he died in 1986 she decided it was best 

to keep flying.  “I like seeing people happy,” she says.  “Besides, I don’t feel any different from when I was 35.” 



September 2018 ~ THE BRIEFING SHEET                                                                                                                     Page 4 of 14 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Diane Burkhalter Hill 

December 13, 1942 - July 10, 2018 | FA Class 09/25/1972 

Diane passed away on July 10th due to complications from cancer. 

Address for her son, Michael: 4426 Boulder Lake Cir., Vestavia, AL 35242 

Online condolences may be posted at www.legacy.com/guestbooks/birmingham/diane-hill-

condolences/189587243?cid=full.  

For those of you wishing to do so, donations may be made in Diane’s memory to the Lady Legacy Golf Scholarship Fund 

(website www.lbgaladylegacy.org | mailing address: Lady Legacy Scholarship Foundation - c/o Trish Carter, 235 Cambo 

Terrace, Hoover, AL 35226 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Patricia Louise “Pat” Vincent 

July 24, 1942 - August 7, 2018 | FA Class 11/16/1964 

Pat passed away on August 7th due to cancer. 

While we do not have a physical address for condolences, online condolences may be posted at 

https://www.shackelfordfuneraldirectors.com/obituaries/Patricia-Louise-Pat-Vincent/ 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Betty Jo “BJ” Chambers 
July 17, 1943 - August 16, 2018 | FA Class 01/03/1967 

BJ lost her long, courageous battle with cancer on August 16th. 

Condolences may be sent to her sister, Mary Lou Gillespie: 308 Heathwood Dr., Taylors, SC 29687 

For those wishing to do so, donations may be made in BJ’s memory through Delta Clipped Wings for 

Ladies Day Fund (www.deltaclippedwings.org) OR to the American Cancer Society 

(https://www.cancer.org/). 
 
 

   

 

Programming 
CO-VICE PRESIDENTS PROGRAMS  

EVENT PLANNING  

Joy Callahan | joycall1@aol.com | (404) 386.1707 

Kristi Handley | krellijo@gmail.com | (770) 841.1180 
 

Friday 
September 28  

 

10:30 to 3:00 

 

6700 Powers Ferry Rd., Sandy Springs 30339 ~ (770) 955.1187 

GUEST SPEAKERS 

Debra Langdon from Delta Care Fund | Bill Selby from DALRC Retiree Assistance Program, Inc. (RAP) 

Ted Towne and Karen Baum from Insurance Trust for Delta Retirees (ITDR) 

MENU   

Romaine Heart Caesar Salad 

Horseradish Grouper served with Grilled Asparagus and  

Goat Cheese and Chive Whipped Potatoes 

Desserts served family-style: Chocolate Raspberry Mousse, New York Style Cheesecake and Key Lime Pie 

*** Vegetarian meal: Veggie Pasta Primavera ~ If you register/pay online please make that notation there.  However, 

if you choose to send in a check, note Vegetarian Meal on the “FOR” line on the front of your check. *** 

Cost: $36 per person (includes taxes and gratuities).  Cash bar available.   

http://www.legacy.com/guestbooks/birmingham/diane-hill-condolences/189587243?cid=full
http://www.legacy.com/guestbooks/birmingham/diane-hill-condolences/189587243?cid=full
https://www.shackelfordfuneraldirectors.com/obituaries/Patricia-Louise-Pat-Vincent/
https://www.facebook.com/bettyjo.chambers.1
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PAYMENT ~ TWO METHODS  
 

1) Pay ONLINE at www.deltaclippedwings.org.  On the HOME page, scroll to the EVENTS section in the lower right 

corner to “Friday, September 28 ~ REGISTER ~ Ray’s on the River.”  Click on “REGISTER,” then log in to proceed 

to the registration form.  Your information will automatically populate the form.  You can enter and pay for up to 5 

guests with this online form!  Submit the form and continue through the payment process.  You will receive an email 

confirmation showing your credit card amount and the names for you and your guest(s) … (NOTE: We do not accept 

American Express).   

2) Pay by CHECK.  Make your check payable to DELTA CLIPPED WINGS.  Please DO NOT SEND cash or a bank transfer.  

Please be sure your name, address and phone number are on the check as well as the name of anyone you may be paying 

for.  Mail checks to Bettie Asip, 7740 Little Aston Way, Duluth, GA 30097.  Your check is your reservation, so 

mail it early!! 

NOTE: Please allow 3-4 days for mailed checks to reach Bettie. 
 

If you have any questions about your reservation, please contact Reservations Chair Bettie Asip 

(770) 813-9852 ~ basip@att.net 

Payment Deadline: Payment must be received by Thursday, September 20th, so the final count can be given to the 

facility.  DCW is responsible for paying for that number of guests whether they attend or not and while we want to 

remain flexible and sensitive to personal circumstances, please understand we are not always able to make refunds 

once the count is finalized.  Your check will be your reservation, so mail it early!! 

Check-In/Arrival: Check-in begins at 10:30, please make every effort to arrive before 11:00 as the final number 

of attendees will be given to the kitchen at that time.   

Advanced Seating: If you would like to sit with friends, “advanced seating sign-up sheets” will be available at the 

check-in table.  This process not only helps friends find where their party is sitting, it also helps other members find 

available seating at a quick glance.  Please be aware, if you put someone’s name on your list and they no-show, it is your 

responsibility to remove their name from your table list.  NOTE: Name cards may be placed on your table; however, 

NO “RESERVED” SIGNS please as members walking through looking for an open seat may think the whole table is 

taken.  

Parking: Complimentary valet parking Dress Code: Business Casual 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

 

 

Directions to Ray’s on the River 
 

Option 1) Get directions on our website - www.deltaclippedwings.org - by clicking on the red Ray’s on the River 

under the EVENTS section which will take you to Google Maps with the restaurant’s address already typed-in.  Once 

on that website, simply type in your home address.   

Option 2) If you have GPS in your car or on your cellphone, you can obtain the directions that way. 
 

     
Save the Date 

Event information may also be found on our 

website  www.deltaclippedwings.org 

 

 |   
2018  Monday, November 12 ~ Hilton Atlanta Airport| Holiday Bazaar 

 Wednesday, December 12 ~ Druid Hills Golf Club | Holiday Luncheon 

2019  January ~ TBA  

 Friday, March 22 ~ Atlanta Airport Marriott | Annual Fundraiser 

 April ~ TBA 

 May ~ TBA  

 

https://www.google.com/maps/dir/''/500+Atlanta+Country+Club+Dr,+Marietta,+GA+30067/@33.9399171,-84.4278304,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m8!4m7!1m0!1m5!1m1!1s0x88f50e09cc2101eb:0xd81b5876bb277b2f!2m2!1d-84.4256417!2d33.9399171
mailto:basip@att.net
http://www.deltaclippedwings.org/
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             Under Our Wings              

Be a rainbow in somebody’s cloud!    

~ Maya Angelou | American Poet (1928-2014) ~ 

 
www.curechildhoodcancer.org 

     

DCW LIAISONS to CURE CHILDHOOD CANCER  

Kathy Larkin ~ kslarkin@att.net ~ (770) 333.8688  

Kathryn Wilson ~ kew49@comcast.net ~ (404) 502.3304 
 

 

 

Something we can do for the children… 

create some BOREDOM BUSTER BAGS and help bring a smile to a child’s 

face!! 

 
Children battling cancer spend days, weeks or even months living in the hospital.  Boredom Buster Bags provide 

patients a little distraction from a day that can often be filled with tests, chemotherapy treatments and BOREDOM!  

CURE enjoys offering these bags to children of ALL ages which afford them a little bit of joy to break up their day.   

You may collect supplies and assemble Boredom Buster Bags, which CURE will then distribute to children inpatient. 

Items should be placed in a clear Ziploc gallon size bag.  Please make sure all items are appropriate for children and 

new.  If you include items with small parts (such as bracelet kits or craft kits) consider adding other items 

appropriate for a teen patient.   

IMPORTANT NOTE: You can’t include any items that are not new per Children’s Healthcare of Atlanta guidelines. 

Suggested items for the bags include, but are not limited to: 

• Markers 

• Window Markers 

• Small boy and girls Lego sets 

• Slinkys 

• PlayDoh 

• Matchbox or other small cars 

• Small stuffed animals 

• Fun Chapstick 

• Silly Socks 

• Silly Putty 

• Card Games 

• Books 

• Nerf Balls 

• Color Wonder Sets 

• Nail Polish   

• Individual Craft Kits (the kind you can purchase at Michael’s) 

Sample items for Boredom Buster Bags 

 

While you may personally deliver completed Boredom Buster 

Bags to the CURE office* located at 200 Ashford Center 

North, Suite 250 Atlanta, GA 30338; you may also bring 

them to any of our luncheons and give them to either Kathy 

Larkin or Kathryn Wilson.  Note: At the September luncheon, 

Alva Blake and Sue Zino will be collecting the BBBs. 

* Please email or call the office to confirm delivery date 

and time.  CURE’s office hours are 8:30am – 5:30pm.   

(770) 986.0035 or (800) 443.CURE (2873) | Email: info@curechildhoodcancer.org 

Website for volunteer opportunities: https://curechildhoodcancer.org/participate/volunteer-opportunities/ 

“Children battling cancer spend days, weeks, or even months living in the hospital.  CURE enjoys offering “Boredom 

Buster Bags” to children of ALL ages, offering them a little bit of joy to break up their day.  You may collect supplies 

and assemble Boredom Buster Bags, which CURE will distribute to children inpatient.” 

No act of kindness, however small, is ever wasted. ~ Aesop | Greek Fabulist 

Kathy and Kathryn 

tel:770-986-0035
mailto:info@curechildhoodcancer.org
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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

                                   
 

 

 

 
DCW LIAISON to ATLANTA HUMANE SOCIETY  

Marti Wilson ~ monmuc1@att.net ~ (770) 565.0402  

Free pet adoptions for veterans and current members of our armed services. 

Report by Christina Hill | AHS Director of Marketing and Communications 

 
Marti presenting DCW check to Cal 

Morgan, AHS President and CEO 

The Atlanta Humane Society is overwhelmed with 

gratitude after the Delta Clipped Wings 

presented our Pets for Vets program with a 

$9,057.75 check to support fee-waived veteran 

adoptions.  This support enables veterans to find 

comfort and hope in a pet, including veterans like 

this gentleman who is a proud United States 

Armed Forces Veteran.  He recently underwent 

open heart surgery and his wife made a deal with 

him, if he survived he could get a kitten.  And get 

a kitten he did - looks like love at first sight and 

a match made possible by the support of Delta 

Clipped Wings! 

 
Vet with his newly 

adopted kitten 

ADOPTIONS TO VETS SINCE OCTOBER 2017 THROUGH JULY 2018 

Month Number of Adoptions  Month Number of Adoptions 

Qtr 1 - 2017 Total 170  Qtr 2 - 2018 Total 72 

Oct 40  Jan 36 

Nov 63  Feb 18 

Dec 67  Mar 18 
 

 

Month Number of Adoptions  Month Number of Adoptions 

Qtr 3 - 2018 Total 57  Qtr 4 - 2018 22 

Apr 16  Jul 22 

May 17    

Jun 24    
 

Grand Total … 321 
 

 

 

Love and compassion are necessities, not luxuries.  Without them humanity cannot survive.  

~ Dalai Lama ~ 
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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
www.ladiesdayfund.com 

DCW LIAISON 

Carole Lovelace, Co-Founder and President of LDF 

~ kismetxa@aol.com ~ (504) 598.5673 

I hope everyone had a wonderful summer and are ready for the cooler fall weather.  Ladies Day was thankful to 

receive the generous check of $9,057.75 in July from the Delta Clipped Wings March fundraiser.  We so appreciate 

the help received from DCW.  This donation, along with, memberships and other donations from active flight 

attendants and retirees, has kept us going when we weren’t able to have a New Orleans Ladies Day fundraiser.   

Twenty years ago, there was no such organization as Ladies Day for flight attendants to receive financial assistance, 

so in 1998 our idea to help flight attendants in need came into existence.  In 2004 I personally handed then Delta 

CEO Gerald Grinstein a 12-page booklet about the organization we started 6 years before.  Three years later, prior to 

Mr. Grinstein retiring, he put in place the Delta Care Fund where all Delta employees/retirees may go for financial 

assistance.  I have been told his creation of this fund was inspired by our Ladies Day organization!!  Along with the 

Delta Care Fund and the DALRC Retiree Assistance Program (RAP), employees and retirees currently have three 

places to go for help.   

However, since Ladies Day has been struggling financially the last few years and, given the fact Delta’s Care Fund and 

RAP are well-funded, my board of directors and I are wondering if there is still a need for us to exist.  We will make 

that decision sometime before the end of this year.  Nonetheless, whatever our decision will be, please know we 

appreciate and are so grateful for all the help we have received throughout the years by being one of DCW’s 

charities! 

In the meantime, we are still taking memberships, if you haven't sent in your 2018 membership there is still time.  If 

you are already a LDF member, simply make your check out to LADIES DAY FUND, write MEMBERSHIP 2018 in the 

“for” field and mail it to Ladies Day Fund, 1000 Bourbon St.- #370, New Orleans, LA 70116. 

For those of you who will be a first time LDF member, a membership form may be found on our website 

(www.ladiesdayfund.com) on the GET INVOLVED page.  Please send the completed form along with your $25 check to 

the address above.   

Warmest regards, 

Carole 
 

   

 

 
Sunshine Corner 

CHAIR ~ Carol Ellington ~ caepru@bellsouth.net ~ (678) 293.5912 

Please continue to send Carol Ellington and Sue Zino (sszino45@gmail.com) any information regarding life 

events, e.g., births, marriages, illnesses, retirements, happy news, etc., so we may share it with our members. 

       

 

 

 

Communications  

VICE PRESIDENT COMMUNICATIONS  

Sue Zino 

sszino45@gmail.com  

(678) 457.3211 

Three important points about passings and illnesses 

• When sending us info about another member or non-member, 

please be sure you have the member’s or family’s permission for us 
to send it to our members.  If possible, we would also appreciate 

an address for condolences/get well wishes. 

• When receiving notices about illnesses or passings, please refrain 

from posting the contact information (addresses/phone 
numbers/email addresses) on Facebook or any other social media 

unless you get the okay from the person or family first as these 

notices contain personal information meant solely for our members. 

• Please be respectful and considerate when a notice of an illness or family death specifies no calls or 

visitors. 
 

mailto:kismetxa@aol.com
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In Honor of… / In Memory of… 

CHAIR Ann Chapman ~ akc28@bellsouth.net ~ (770) 664.5016 

We recently received the following donations: 

In Honor of Joss Matthews by Betty Van Gerpen.  Donation designated for CURE Childhood Cancer. 

In Memory of BJ Chambers by Frances Banakas, Suzi Modisett and Victoria Smith.  All donations  

designated for Ladies Day Fund. 

In Memory of Norma Webb by Joyce Harrison 
 

 

 

 

   

 

     

Flying High 
     

Sybil is a DCW member 

Original Delta Flight Attendant Turns 102: Happy Birthday to Sybil Peacock Harmon, a True Aviation Pioneer! 

By Tim Darnell, Atlanta’s 11Alive TV Station | June 29, 2018  

 

 

 

Sybil Peacock Harmon, who was a member of Delta Air Lines’ first class of “stewardesses”, will turn 102 on July 9. 

According to Delta’s flight museum, Harmon was born in Minden, LA, on July 9, 1916. She served as a Delta 

stewardess from 1940-1943. 

“Most of the customers we had in the beginning were businessmen and you got to know them real well because you 

would see them over and over,” Harmon said, in a 2014 interview with Delta’s flight museum.  “But this was the 

beginning, really, of people flying.  An emergency would come up ... people would get on a flight ... But this started 

people to flying because they realized how quick it was. 

“It was quick for those days, anyway,” said Harmon, who first served as an attendant on a Douglas DC-2. 

Harmon entered military service in January 1944 at the Army Air Force regional hospital in Coral Gables, FL.  She was 

a special duty nurse to U.S. Air Force Gen. Hap Arnold from January - April 1945. 

Harmon was promoted to first lieutenant in April 1945 and joined the 830th Medical Air Evacuation Squadron in 

Stockton, CA.  She was discharged May 1946 and then served as an obstetrical nurse and later a supervisor at Baylor 

University Hospital in Dallas, TX. 

“One of our duties was to pass out the chewing gum because planes then weren’t pressurized; it helped passengers 

swallow, so they would not have problems with their ears,” Harmon said.  “I never used my nursing skills on the flights 

(all Delta’s first flight attendants were registered nurses), but many passengers suffered from airsickness from no 

air conditioning and pressurization.  The airsickness container in those days was a quart ice cream container and it fit 

in a little round ring under the seat, so you wanted to get that out in plenty of time.” 

Harmon retired in 1985 after a career in private business. 

“This was so new to people,” Harmon said of commercial aviation’s early years.  “On Sundays they would come out to 

the airport and line the fence; whole families, and when you would walk up to the plane in your uniform, the kids would 

say, ‘Look, there she is.  There is the stewardess.’  And you felt like a little celeb of some sort.  It was a lot of fun.” 

To view the video of Sybil’s surprise birthday party hosted by Delta Air Lines go to 

https://news.delta.com/flying-special-102-year-old-former-flight-attendant-recalls-career 
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Buttons from the original 1940  

Delta stewardess uniform 

<< Sybil with In-Flight Service Senior Vice 

President Allison Ausband 

Sybil with her first “flight log” book >> 
 

Address: 4460 Celebration Village - #3109, Acworth, GA 30101 | sybilsan@aol.com | FA class 03/01/1940 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Pamela Greene Geter and her husband, Nelson, are 

thrilled to announce the marriage of their son, Nelson 

II, to Erin Jones.  The August 18th wedding was held 

at the Old Whaling Church, Edgartown Liturgical Arts 

Center on Martha’s Vineyard in Massachusetts. 

Address: 78 Lewellen Dr., Marietta, GA 30064 

Pammy0219@comcast.net | FA class 10/15/1979 

 

<<< Mother and Son dance  

 

 
Nelson II and Erin 

 
 

   

 

 

89 Years of Delta … we’ve come a long way!! 

Delta’s largest plane in 1929 was the  

Travel Air S-6000-B, carrying up to 5 customers with a 

range of 500 miles. 

 

 

 

Delta’s largest plane in 2018 is the  

Airbus A350-900, carrying up to 306 

customers with a range of 8,000 miles. 
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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

SAVE THE DATE ~ Saturday, October 20th  

ANNUAL BLOCK PARTY REBOOT HIGHLIGHTS DELTA’S GLOBAL REACH  

Source: Deltanet | By Delta HR Communications Staff 

Delta’s Global Employee Engagement Team is excited to announce the launch of Blvd BASH - formerly known as Block 

Party.  This year’s global street party is scheduled to take place Saturday, October 20th at the Atlanta General 

Offices located on Delta Blvd.  

“Blvd BASH will highlight Delta’s international strategy and how we are reaching all parts of the world as ‘no one 

better connects the world’ like Delta,” said Ed.  “This highly anticipated event is an opportunity for Delta people and 

their families to celebrate our great achievements and the difference we are making together.” 

As previously announced, the event will include several new enhancements, including more parking options, fewer G.O. 

campus parking lot closure days, cooler temperatures and international food and headline entertainment.  

“We’re partnering with some premier vendors to offer awesome entertainment choices that wow, educate and engage 

as well as delicious food and drink options that attendees will continue to enjoy free of charge,” said Anthony Levo, 

Manager - Global Employee Engagement Events.  

Please be advised registration will not open until September 18th, but additional event details will be announced in the 

weeks to come.  For questions, please email blvdBASH@delta.com.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

OFF-CAMPUS PAY PARKING OPTIONS IN ATLANTA | POSTED ON DELTANET FOR RETIREES 

Is the Atlanta Travel Lot full?  The following off-campus pay parking options offer discounts to Delta employees with 

IDs.  Contact the lot directly for the most recent pricing information. 

Note for active employees: The company reimbursement for parking is not provided for personal travel. 

 
251 Charles W Grant Pkwy., Atlanta, GA 30354  

www.thefastpark.com/airport-parking/atlanta-atl-hartsfield-jackson 

 

3950 Conley St., College Park, GA 30337  

www.pnf.com/airport-parking/atl-atlanta-airport-parking/park-n-fly-atlanta 

 

2525 Camp Creek Pkwy., College Park, GA 30337  

www.pnf.com/airport-parking/atl-atlanta-airport-parking/park-n-fly-plus 

 

#1: 2741 Camp Creek Pkwy., Atlanta, GA 30337   

www.theparkingspot.com/locations/atlanta/atl/the-parking-spot-1 

#2: 3600 N. Desert Dr., East Point, GA 30344   

www.theparkingspot.com/locations/atlanta/atl/the-parking-spot-2 

 

3100 Sylvan Rd., Atlanta, GA 30354 | www.peachyairportparking.com/ 

 

 
 

https://www.google.com/maps?q=251%20Charles%20W%20Grant%20Pkwy,Atlanta,30354
http://www.pnf.com/airport-parking/atl-atlanta-airport-parking/park-n-fly-atlanta
http://www.pnf.com/airport-parking/atl-atlanta-airport-parking/park-n-fly-plus
http://www.theparkingspot.com/locations/atlanta/atl/the-parking-spot-1
http://www.theparkingspot.com/locations/atlanta/atl/the-parking-spot-2
http://www.peachyairportparking.com/
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www.itdr.com 

2018 ITDR ROAD SHOW UPDATE | as reported in their August 2018 Newsletter 

Thanks to all who have attended the Trust's Road Shows in past years.  The 

feedback we've received is that they have been great events for our Atlanta-

area Members to see old friends and get updates about their Trust Plan 

Benefits.  We value the camaraderie and appreciate that feedback as we look 

toward ways to continue to grow Trust Plan Membership. 

We are making a change and suspending the Road Show for this fall*.  Instead, resources will be used to support 

other opportunities in various locations focused on increasing our visibility within the Delta community and increasing 

the number of new retirees that choose to join the Trust when they become eligible. 

The remainder of our enrollment schedule this fall will remain as in years past.  Look for our postcard in September 

with a heads up about the mailing of annual enrollment kits and other benefits updates. 

* Editor’s note: I have been advised there will be an online video presentation for all to watch in mid-October.  ITDR 

will send an email out once it is online and I will as well for those who are not on their mailing list.  ssz 
 

 
   

 

DCW Website  
WEBMASTER: Suzi Modisett 

tsmodi@bellsouth.net ~ (404) 355.6559 

! !We still get a few BOUNCED EMAIL notices from a number of our members! !  This means the email we sent could 

not be delivered to the recipient. 

It used to be… 

When you downloaded your emails onto your desktop computer (through programs like Outlook using a POP3 protocol) 

from your email server (e.g., Gmail, Bellsouth, etc.), the emails were automatically removed from the mail server.  If 

you didn’t download your emails very often, they “collected” on the server and reached a quota determined by your 

provider.  An “over quota” message would appear and an email sent to you by someone would “bounce back” to the 

sender. 

In recent years… 

Mobile devices use a different protocol, called IMAP, to run email programs.  IMAP simply “copies” your emails to your 

device/s.  It leaves the original message on the server, but when a change is made on one device, a change is made on 

the others, keeping them all in sync.  You can still download the original message onto your desktop/laptop and then go 

into the server and delete the original message.  That frees up space on your server so you won’t reach your quota. 

So… 

If you or a friend has mentioned they are not getting our emails, BEFORE you/they contact us to look for and fix a 

problem (problems are usually from the member’s end, not DCW), try the following: 

1. OVER QUOTA: You simply have too much “stuff” occupying your email space!  Emails in your Sent, Receive, 

Forward, Reply, Spam and Trash folders take up a lot of space toward your quota! 

➢ DOWNLOAD important stuff to your computer OR flash drive. 

➢ DELETE what you don’t need on your server. 

➢ EMPTY your trash after deleting items in all the above-mentioned folders. 

2. CHECK SPAM/JUNK FOLDERS: Be sure to “accept” email from dcw@memberclicks-mail.net. 

3. CHECK BLOCKED SENDER LIST: Be sure the DCW email address (dcw@memberclicks-mail.net) hasn’t been 

accidentally added to this list.   

 

???   Is it a “safe sender list” or a “white list” or a “filter list” ???   

We don’t know what to tell you, sooooo… 

 

 



September 2018 ~ THE BRIEFING SHEET                                                                                                                     Page 13 of 14 

 

The following article may help you figure out how to be sure you are receiving our emails.  Providers use different 

names, so check your email provider’s instructions.   

Whitelist email addresses from specific senders to prevent communications ending up in your spam folder. 

Ensure that emails from specific addresses reach your Inbox, and not your Junk or Spam folder, by adding them to a 

safe senders list, which is also called “whitelisting”. 

Your email provider or security service (if you use one) has their own instructions for adding email address to a 

whitelist. Find the instructions listed here or look up instructions with the provider or service you use.  If you’re 

instructing your contacts to add your email address to their safe sender lists, make sure they add the address you 

use in your “From” email address line. 

To learn how ADD EMAIL ADDRESSES to a SAFE SENDER LIST go to 

https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-

list?lang=en_US 

You will find all the email providers listed below on that site … scroll down to your provider for specific instructions.  

AOL 

BellSouth / AT&T webmail 

Comcast SmartZone 

Cox.net Email 

EarthLink 

Entourage 

Gmail 

MacMail 

McAfee SpamKiller 

Mozilla Thunderbird 

MSN 

Norton AntiSpam 

Outlook 

Outlook.com (Formerly Hotmail) 

Road Runner 

Spam Assassin 

Verizon 

Windstream 

Yahoo 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

We have added something new to our website’s Home Page.  It is a listing of the different organizations for 

Delta retirees.  

 
 

For information on all organizations, simply use the “click here” verbiage below the grouping of logos! 
 

   

 

 

PLEASE remember to protect the security of our members’ contact information listed in the newsletter.   

Use your good judgment when forwarding a newsletter to anyone other than your FA friends. 
 

   
Welcome New Members 

   
 

[R] Toby Harlan Byrd (Fred) | BD 03/07, FA class 05/01/1978 

34 Snake Nation Overlook, Blue Ridge, GA 30513 | H (706) 632.2869, C (850) 294.7772, thbyrd1@gmail.com 

[R] Deborah Cantalamessa | FA class 08/27/1996 

64 Midland Pl. - #2509, Tuckahoe, NY 10707 | parisdebbie404@hotmail.com 

[A] Candace Chapman (Richard) | BD 02/01, FA class 09/25/1978 

8202 Odyssey Lake Circle N, Brunswick, GA 31525 | C (540) 842.8206, candace.c.chapman@gmail.com 

[A] Mark Clarke (Leette) | BD 01/14, FA class 04/06/1983 

356 Turtle Rock Place, Acworth, GA 30101 | C (678) 362-0556, Mark.Clarke@delta.com 

[R] Vickie Doolittle-Zeigler (Frank) | BD 06/22, FA class 02/26/1973 

1768 Tacky Point Road Ext., Wadmalaw Island, SC 29487-6979 | H (843) 559.9625, C (706) 651.1777, 

vickiedoolittle73@bellsouth.net 

https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/articles/KnowledgeBase/5809-email-address-to-send-your-email-campaigns-from?lang=en_US
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#AOL
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#Bell
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#Comcast
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#Cox
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#Earthlink
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#Entourage
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#Gmail
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#MacMail
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#McAfee
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#Mozilla
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#MSN
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#Norton
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#Outlook
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#outlook.com
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#Road
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#Spam
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#Verizon
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#Windstream
https://knowledgebase.constantcontact.com/guides/KnowledgeBase/5873-adding-email-addresses-to-a-safe-sender-list?lang=en_US#Yahoo
mailto:thbyrd1@gmail.com
mailto:parisdebbie404@hotmail.com
mailto:candace.c.chapman@gmail.com
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[R] Anna Bilbro Gallant (Bob) | BD 04/12, FA class 03/04/1968 

746 Sunset Ridge Dr., Washougal, WA 98671 | abgluna@frontier.com 

[R] Shelia Smith Guin | BD 03/05, FA class 06/07/1968 

4815 Hampton Farms Dr., Marietta, GA 30068 | H (770) 977.9543, sheilasmithguin@aol.com 

[R] Scott Hamre (Sharon) | BD 11/28, FA class 04/01/1985 

5430 Burdette Rd. SE, Mableton, GA 30126 | C (404) 731-5903, sghamre@gmail.com 

[R] Jean Lyon | BD 01/25, FA class 10/03/1966 

2632 Parkside Dr. NE, Atlanta, GA 30305 | C (404) 606.0626, jklyon@yahoo.com 

[R] Marissa Honeycutt Medlin (Kim) | BD 01/04, FA class 11/20/1978 

8816 Valley St., Mount Pleasant, NC 28124 | H (704) 436.8464, C (704) 402.5173, Marissa.medlin@gmail.com 

[R] Carolyn Myles (Ron Johnson) | BD 11/07, FA class 02/28/1977 

1920 Ivy Glen Dr., Smyrna, GA 30082 | H (770) 433.9589, C (404) 242.9859, cannmyles@aol.com 

[R] Lynda McIntosh Owens | BD 07/18, FA class 08/31/1970 

905 Resting Place Pt., Chapin, SC 29036 | C (803) 237.4442, gdfmsa@gmail.com 

[R] Diane Wilkins Piec (Bob) | BD 05/12, FA class 08/01/1977 

PO Box 1007, Taylor, MI 48180 | H (519) 839.6428, deltagirl@gosfieldtel.com 

[R] Suzanne Simpson Poole | FA class 11/12/1979 

1021 Canter Bend, Bogart, GA 30622 | Szzpool@gmail.com 

[R] Beverly Law Rogers (Garry) | FA class 02/27/1967 

205 Jacob Hunter Ln., Ellijay, GA 30636 | C (404) 316.4615, beverly.rogers@me.com 

[R] James Rogers | FA class 11/17/1986 

106 Markum Ln., Madison, AL 35758 | jrone4@prodigy.net 

[R] Wanda Gaines Shultz (Ray) | BD 02/08, FA class 03/31/1969 

1335 Vista Del Cerro, Las Cruces, NM 88007 | C (575) 993.1370, wgs39@aol.com 

[R] Deborah Crawford Sjomelng (Dennis) BD 02/21, FA class 06/04/1973 

PO Box 640052, El Paso, TX 79904 | C (915) 588.9059, jomelingdd2@gmail.com 

[R] Maria DelleSite Skillas | BD 07/08, FA class 07/26/1985 

230 E Ponce de Leon Ave., Suite 409, Decatur, GA 30030 | C (770) 337.2758, mariaskillas@gmail.com 

[R] Lyn Snyder | BD 11/27, FA class 12/01/1967 

22 McPherson Street, Asheville, NC 28804 | H (828) 254.6862, las2007@bellsouth.net 

[A] Robin Stanfiel Wright (Steven) | BD 08/14, FA class 05/25/1991 

2539 Freydale Rd., Marietta, GA 30067 | C (404) 791.7475, red.robs@comcast.net 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

 

I JUST DISCOVERED MY AGE GROUP… I AM A SEENAGER (SENIOR TEENAGER).   

 I have everything I wanted as a teenager, only 55-60 years later!! 

 I don't have to go to school or work. 

 I get an allowance every month. 

 I have my own iPad. 

 I don't have a curfew. 

 I have a driver's license and my own car. 

 I have legit ID that gets me into bars and the wine store … I like the wine store best! 

 The people I hang around with are not scared of getting pregnant, they aren't scared of anything, they have been 

blessed to live this long, why be scared? 

 And I don't have acne. 

LIFE IS GOOD!   
 

mailto:abgluna@frontier.com
mailto:sheilasmithguin@aol.com
mailto:sghamre@gmail.com
mailto:jklyon@yahoo.com
mailto:Marissa.medlin@gmail.com
mailto:cannmyles@aol.com
mailto:gdfmsa@gmail.com
mailto:deltagirl@gosfieldtel.com
mailto:Szzpool@gmail.com
mailto:jrone4@prodigy.net
mailto:wgs39@aol.com
mailto:jomelingdd2@gmail.com
mailto:mariaskillas@gmail.com
mailto:las2007@bellsouth.net
mailto:red.robs@comcast.net


 
www.deltaclippedwings.org 

2018‐2019 MEMBERSHIP YEAR  
Delta Clipped Wings, Inc. (DCW) is a 501(c)(3) organization based in Atlanta, GA.  Founded in 1957 by John 
Sutton, Superintendent of Passenger Service, and former stewardess, Jan Fairchild Jones, DCW has been 
charity based since its inception. 

We are an amazing group of former and active Delta flight attendants who share a common bond through our 
memories and experiences while working in the In-Flight Service Department.  This commonality provides a 
rich environment of friendship as we once again "work together" during our March fundraising event in 
support of our charities:  CURE Childhood Cancer; Ladies Day Fund, Inc.; Pets for Vets (Atlanta Humane 
Society) and The Breast Cancer Research Foundation.  

Our membership year begins in September each year with scheduled activities during the months of 
September, November, December, January, March, April and May. Members receive a monthly newsletter, 
"The Briefing Sheet," and a printed membership directory unless they "opt out" and prefer to use our online 
directory. 

Membership dues support our annual operating expenses while our fundraising proceeds are distributed 
wholly between our charities. 

Dues:  $25.00        Check: ____________ 
Make checks payable/mail to:  Delta Clipped Wings, Inc., PO Box 19773, Atlanta, GA 30325-9773 

For new members, dues paid after May 1st will be applied to the following membership year. 
To ensure "RED BOOK" directory listing, please submit your information and dues by OCTOBER 31st. 

~ TO RENEW ON LINE, visit our website at www.deltaclippedwings.org ~ 
(Save top portion for your records) 

- - -- - - - - - (Print clearly) - - - - - - cut - - - - - - (Mail the bottom portion) - - - - - - cut - - - - - - (Print clearly) - - - - - - - - - 
Dues:  $25.00 2018 ‐ 2019 MEMBERSHIP YEAR Check #:  ________ 

NAME:  ______________________________________________________________           ( _____ /______) 
 (First or nickname)                                          (Maiden)                                           (Last)                                            (Birthday - mm/dd ) 

ADDRESS:  _________________________________________________       FLYING STATUS:  ____________ 
              (A = active, R = retired) 

CITY:  ___________________________________  STATE:   _________  ZIP:  ___________   

FA CLASS:________________________________ EMPLOYEE # (NEW members only):  ____________________ 
                                                         (mm/dd/yyyy)                                                                                                            (Required for employee verification) 

HOME PHONE:  ____________________________    CELL PHONE:  _________________________________ 

EMAIL:  ____________________________________________    SPOUSE:  ___________________________    
(The above personal data will be published in the DCW directory if received by October 31st) 

WOULD YOU LIKE: 

To receive your newsletter via EMAIL?    YES ______    NO ______ 

To receive time sensitive DCW & general Delta informational news via EMAIL?    YES ______  NO ______ 

To "opt out" of receiving a hard copy of the RED BOOK directory and simply use our online directory?  YES______ NO______ 

 

Make check payable/mail to:  Delta Clipped Wings, Inc., PO Box 19773, Atlanta, GA 30325-9773 
(July 2018 revision) 
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